
Subject: Student Organization Registered for 2009 
Date: Thu, 18 Jun 2009 17:27:34 -0400 

From: Viki Harness <viki.harness@wright.edu> 
Organization: Wright State University 

To: [REDACTED] 
 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
 
Your organization, Campus Bible Fellowship, has properly completed all  
registration steps and your student organization is now registered for  
the 2009-2010 school year. 
 
Good luck with your group during the upcoming year.  If anyone in our  
office may be of assistance, please feel free to contact us at 775-5570. 
 
Viki Harness 
Student Services Coordinator 
Office of Student Activities 
 


